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Kwan, Ariana L

Subject: FW: A92-683 Halekua Status Report - Rescheduled 

 From: DBEDT LUC  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 1:39 PM 
Subject: RE: A92-683 Halekua Status Report - Rescheduled  
 
Aloha All, 
 
This morning our oƯice received Haseko’s Motion for Order Amending the MOU's OƯsite Infrastructure Date in 
Condition A.1. StaƯ has determined to postpone the A92-683 Halekua Development Status Report to April 3, 
2024.  We have also scheduled the filed motion to be heard on April 4, 2024. Both meeting’s will be held at Foreign-
Trade Zone No. 9 in the Homer A. Maxey Center Conference Room. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions or concerns. Mahalo!  
 
 
   
State of Hawaiʻi, Land Use Commission 
Mailing: PO Box 2359, Honolulu, HI 96804 
Phone: 808 587-3823  
Fax: 808 587-3827 
Email: dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov 
Website: http://luc.hawaii.gov/ 
  
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged information.  Any review, use, disclosure, or distribution by unintended recipients is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
   
 

From: DBEDT LUC <dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 10:56 AM 
Subject: RE: A92-683 Halekua Status Report - Rescheduled  
 
Aloha All, 
 
Due to scheduling conflicts we had to move A92-683 Halekua Status Report to Wednesday, March 6. This 
meeting will be held at Foreign-Trade Zone No. 9 in the Homer A. Maxey Center Conference Room. Please 
don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Mahalo!  
 
   
State of Hawaiʻi, Land Use Commission 
Mailing: PO Box 2359, Honolulu, HI 96804 
Phone: 808 587-3823  
Fax: 808 587-3827 
Email: dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov 
Website: http://luc.hawaii.gov/ 
  
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged information.  Any review, use, disclosure, or distribution by unintended recipients is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
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From: DBEDT LUC <dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 8:29 AM 
To: SMau@rmhawaii.com; Nagata, Kelcie K <kelcie.k.nagata@hawaii.gov>; Balassiano, Katia 
<katia.balassiano@hawaii.gov>; Kraintz, Franz <fkraintz@honolulu.gov>; Wong, Dina L <dwong6@honolulu.gov>; Kato, 
Alison S <alison.s.kato@hawaii.gov>; Fujimoto, Janice <Janice.Fujimoto@hawaii.gov>; Saiki, Kirk I 
<Kirk.I.Saiki@hawaii.gov>; pkwan@haseko.com; Jennifer Lim <JenniferLim@jenniferlimlaw.com>; DBEDT LUC 
<dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov>; andy.cook@174powerglobal.com; ctabata@m-klawyers.com; dlum@haseko.com 
Cc: DBEDT LUC <dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov> 
Subject: A92-683 Halekua Status Report - Rescheduled  
 
Aloha, 
 
Please find attached, the Land Use Commission letter rescheduling the January Status Report meeting for A92-983 
Halekua to March. A hard copy of the letter is to follow.  
 
 
State of Hawaiʻi, Land Use Commission 
Mailing: PO Box 2359, Honolulu, HI 96804 
Phone: 808 587-3823  
Fax: 808 587-3827 
Email: dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov 
Website: http://luc.hawaii.gov/ 
  
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged information.  Any review, use, disclosure, or distribution by unintended recipients is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
   
 


